
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
September 2022 

   

Question (1) What assurances has the Leader had from BT about the 

removal of the unnecessary street clutter represented by 

redundant BT phone boxes?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) By what deadline does he expect the work to have been 

undertaken? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 


